
 
 
 
 
 

 
October 9, 2014 
 
  
VIA RESS, COURIER AND EMAIL 
 
 
 
Ms. Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street, Suite 2700 
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4 
 
Re:  Enbridge Gas Distribution Inc. (“Enbridge”) 

EB-2014-0017 (formerly EB-2012-0438) – Innes Road 
Conditions of Approval – Interim and Final Monitoring Reports     
                                                    

In the Ontario Energy Board's Decision and Order issued on January 23, 2014, the Conditions of 
Approval require Enbridge to file the Interim Monitoring report six months after the in-service date 
and the Final Monitoring report and Financial report 15 months after the in-service date.  The final 
in-service date for the Innes Road Pipeline project was September 29, 2014 which requires 
Enbridge to file the Interim Monitoring report by March 29, 2015 and the Final Monitoring and 
Financial reports by December 29, 2015.   
 
Due to winter and early spring conditions and in order to conduct a proper assessment of the 
project area Enbridge is requesting approval to file the Interim Monitoring report by June 2015 
and the Final Monitoring report by May 2016.  In order to include the final restoration costs 
Enbridge is also requesting an extension until May 2016 to file the Financial report.   
 
Any future developments will be communicated to the Board. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact the undersigned.          
 
Yours truly, 
 
 
(Original Signed) 
 
Shari Lynn Spratt 
Supervisor Regulatory Proceedings 
 
cc:  Zora Crnojacki, OPCC Chair 
      Pascale Duguay, Manager, Facilities Applications, Ontario Energy Board  
   

500 Consumers Road 
North York, Ontario M2J 1P8 
PO Box 650 
Scarborough ON M1K 5E3 
 
 

Shari Lynn Spratt 
Supervisor Regulatory Proceedings 
Telephone:  (416) 495-5499 
Fax: (416) 495-6072 
Email: EGDRegulatoryProceedings@enbridge.com 


